August 15, 2022 HOA Board Meeting

From comments made by those attending, the Summer Picnic/Block party was a success. People seemed to enjoy the band as the kids enjoyed the water slide. We have set a date for next year's HOA Block Party - July 29, 2023 so mark your calendars! More info will follow as time draws closer. We wish to thank the Rodriguez family for hosting this year!

We would like to thank Jeremy & Terri Burke for all their work and hours they put in volunteering help with many projects for Hawthorn and wish them well on their move to Kokomo. They will be missed but promise to visit especially around time for Santa to visit December 10th this year.

Carl Sowers will be talking with Borden's again to set up a two year contract with special rates. More information will come at a later date when that has been established.

September 12th, 6:30 pm is the time we request someone from each home to attend. Watch our Facebook page to know where to meet. This meeting is to give information on the candidates for our upcoming election of HOA board members. Between now and September 12th nominations may be submitted to the Election Committee. More information on that will be handed out with this newsletter. Someone will be coming around with the amended covenants for all to review.

Our Annual Meeting will be held October 24. more information on location in another newsletter. Elections will be held for HOA Officers at this year's annual meeting. Please try to do your best to attend these meetings which concerns your neighborhood.

Results will be reported by November 8th.